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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It has come to our attention that some of you are having difficulty accessing the google form that was 
sent yesterday regarding the testing of students. We believe that this issue has now been resolved so 
please use the link in yesterday's letter or use this link.  
 
https://forms.gle/LznD5n9gtfb1aw2c7  
 
Whilst we have now moved into another lockdown, this consent form is still important, so please 
complete this for each of your children.  
 
Also, I will be in contact with you later in the week with further information regarding the coming 
weeks.  
 
Take care.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Williams 

Headteacher 

Falmer Road 
Rottingdean 

Brighton 
East Sussex 

BN2 7FR 
Phone 01273 304086 

Fax 01273 303547 
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